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Brigade News
Brigade is Closed (as is everything else!)

First and foremost, we hope you are all keeping safe and well.
Let us know, via email or on one of our Facebook pages, what
you are doing while you are at home.  Send us a picture, tell us
about it or just write.  We can share your ideas.

You can also send a message to all your friends if you wish.
Subs are suspended

Facebook pages :    Web sites :
St Marks Heyside Brigade   www.stmarksheyside.org.uk
St Marks Brigade Band   www.clcgb.org.uk
St Marks Heyside Church.

Bonus Ball payments
We will be continuing with the Bonus Ball club but don’t   worry
about payments.  We keep a record of where you are paid up
to.  If you wish to continue paying by cash, put £1 away each
week and catch up when the situation improves.  If you want
to know where you’re paid to now, just get back to John.

If you would like to pay on-line direct from your bank then I
will send you details of our bank account.  Just ask!



Bonus Ball Club update.
Winners of our £20 weekly draw
since the last Newsletter:

04-Jan-20 11  Jean Chadwick
11-Jan-20 14  Jean Chadwick
11-Jan-20 14  Denise Fitton
18-Jan-20 11  Jean Chadwick
25-Jan-20 21  Lisa Haynes
01-Feb-20 52  NO WINNER
08-Feb-20 21  Lisa Haynes
15-Feb-20 18  Susan Corbishley
15-Feb-20 18  Johnnie Hartley
22-Feb-20 17  Paul Roberts
29-Feb-20   9  Kath Hartley
07-Mar-20 42  Carole Colebrook
14-Mar-20 14  Jean Chadwick
14-Mar-20 14  Denise Fitton
21-Mar-20 41  John Corbishley

THANK YOU ALL,
for your support!

********************
The Easter bonus draw

for £100
will take place on

Wednesday 8th April 2020.

********************

We will inform winners if
you’ve won and get your
winnings to you as soon as we
are able.

Band Notes.

Robbie said, “Hope you’re all still
planning on practising while there is
no band! We can maybe look at the
same pieces every week, post some
videos and if you need any help at all
then please let me know, we can
video call or discuss things over chat.

Colonel Bogey, Bridge Too Far and
Super Trooper this week.

Stay safe!

Manchester Regimental Camp

Our Annual Camp to Scotland
has had to be

CANCELLED
for this year due to the
Coronavirus outbreak.
With no end in sight to the
restrictions the Camp leaders
felt that there would be
insufficient time to prepare
and confirm bookings.
In addition, the uncertain
position that families are
facing, financially, we didn’t
want to put any additional
pressure on families.  It wasn’t
an easy decision to make but all
concerned agreed that there

WILL be a
Regimental Camp 2021.


